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Memorandum 

To:  County Council  

cc:  Paula Gucker 

From:  Tyler Stone 

Date:  September 4, 2013 

Re:  Dunean Community Plan 

 Dunean Community Plan 
Over the past year and a half, community residents, stakeholders, planners, and 
public officials participated in a series of meetings to create the Dunean 
Community Plan.   
 
The Dunean Community Plan is a statement of the community’s vision and 
seeks to address both the immediate concerns and long-term goals of the 
community.   The plan provides direction for community leaders, stakeholders, 
and the development community and serves as a guide for where and how 
future development should occur. 
 
Therefore, staff is requesting that County Council hold a public hearing on 
October 14, 2013 to consider the Dunean Community Plan as an amendment to 
the County’s Comprehensive Plan 
 
A copy of the plan is located on the Greenville County Planning website under 
Current Projects: http://www.greenvillecounty.org/gcpc/ 
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